## WS

## Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Dear Parents / Carers,

Friday 24th February

The children have had a fantastic week settling back into school – we were so excited to hear all of the lovely things they got up to over the half term break!

Just a reminder that next week in Book week so Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March will be our dress up day. It is worth noting that this is usually a PE day and we will still be going ahead with a PE lesson. If children do not have PE shoes with their costume, please make sure they are bringing a change of shoes with them for this. If you are struggling for a costume, we would recommend that the children recycle their Egyptian costumes if needed, which could follow the book theme of Horrible Histories.

Thank you to those who completed their Atom homework over the half term break. Homework will resume on a weekly basis as usual and it will be set every Wednesday.

We are so excited that our residential to Kingswood is fast approaching! We would just like to remind you of the upcoming instalments that will be due in the coming weeks:

- Payment of £70 by Monday 27<sup>th</sup> February 2023
- Final payment of £70 by Monday 27<sup>th</sup> March 2023

You are welcome to pay before these dates; however, these are the deadlines for each payment.

Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week:

Shakira BH - For excellent effort and enthusiasm in Music

Ava J - For working so hard to make yourself the best you can be in your learning

Isla C - For demonstrating brilliant Mathematical knowledge and understanding of different shapes Isabelle VT - For some excellent research about the Romans this week.

Ted J - For applying your mathematical knowledge in class discussion when working out perimeters.

Austin J – For working really hard to improve the accuracy of his written work.

Harriet T – For making a huge effort to improve overall presentation and handwriting.

We are very proud of you all!

Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails below:

Nightingales: Miss Hines <a href="mailto:lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk">lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk</a>
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy <a href="mailto:kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk">kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk</a>
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin <a href="mailto:kpieppin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk">kpieppin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk</a>

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 4 Team